84-120

Filcon Corporation

1186 ST. CLAIR

ST. PAUL, MN 55105

(612) 698-9661

Mr. Nelson Fiedel

NIOSH Docket Officer
Mail Stop D-37

1600 Clifton Rd., N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia 30333

Dear Mr. Kiedel:

I respectfully request a 15 minute comment period to cover several

January 11, 1988

areas of the NIOSH proposed change 42 CFR 84 at the January 27-28
hearing in Washington D.C. Among the areas about which I wish to com-

ment is the proposed field testing.

Filcon Corporation is a development stage company engaged in designing

and manufacturing new types of industrial

position. As chief executive officer, I have primary responsibility for

commenting on this proposal.
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respirators. Implementation of
42 CRF 84 would have a material effect on our operations and financial
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Chief Executive Officer
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